
 

 

From Sunday 16 December 2023 

to Monday 22 January 2024                
Due to works, bus Route 734 will not service the following 

bus stops: 

− Fleet Street/High Street Road (both directions) 

− Stewart Street/High Street Road (to Glen Iris) 

− Josephine Avenue/High Street Road (to Glen Waverley) 

− Lawrence Road/High Street Road (to Glen Iris) 

Passengers may use the following stops: 

− Lawrence Road/High Street Road to Glen Waverley) 

− The temporary stop opposite 479 High Street Road (to Glen 
Iris) 

− The temporary stop in front of 475 High Street Road (to 
Glen Waverley) 

Temporary bus stop         

closures for Route 734 

For more information visit 
ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007 


